
Primary - Oak Class 

This term in Oak class we have started to think about growing vegetables for 

the sensory playground. We have planted tomatoes and carrots and are taking 

part in a national potato growing competition. 

        

We are looking forward to welcoming some Frizzle Poland’s into class in a few 

weeks’ time. We are carefully incubating the eggs and making sure that they are 

warm enough. 

     

In Literacy we have been writing for a specific purpose. JK wrote a persuasive 

letter to Michelle asking for more toys for the class. He thought carefully 

about the language he used and the tone of his letter. A week later Oak class 

received a delivery…….. How exciting! 

 

 
 



During our wellbeing sessions at the start of the school day, we have enjoyed 

making our own sensory rice, gloop and different coloured playdough. This has 

helped us to settle into our learning tasks and has been lots of fun! 

       

We have been concentrating on 2D and 3D shapes in Numeracy this term. 

Learning about the properties of different shapes and looking for them as real 

life objects. Rio used his initiative to create bubble 3D shapes! 

     

In our SMSC lessons we learn about the World around us. This term we have 

been researching and finding out about Japan. We had fun dressing up Nathan 

as a Japanese lady, his feet were a little too big though for the sandals! 

       



Caroline pops into class and spends time helping us with our gardening activities 

and shows us how to carefully look after the chicken eggs. 

Every week boys visit Caroline’s farm and help her with her daily tasks. Recently 

Rio helped Caroline deliver these cute little lambs. Caroline said that she 

couldn’t have managed without him as the mummy sheep was struggling. Rio 

named them Sheila and Shaun! 

 

We are really pleased that we have some new neighbours in lower school. Anton’s 

class have moved from the other side of the school and are now next door to us. 

We have enjoyed spending time building friendship’s whilst playing in our newly 

carpeted corridor, especially with the sand! 

 

 



As a class we are all still working hard to earn reward stars towards our end of 

term trip. We are planning to go to Lego Land. We decided this together and are 

all helping each other to be kind, show respect and be the best we can. 

 

As the school is closed for a while, Caroline has kindly taken both the fish and 

our unhatched eggs to her farm to look after them until we come back to school. 

She is going to take some photographs so that we can see when they hatch and 

grow. Please don’t worry, Caroline will keep them safe. 

Please be safe and take care of yourselves 

Sarah and Amy 


